
September 16, 2005 
Japan Association for the 2005 World Exposition 

 
 

Change in distribution time of numbered tickets for Global House 
on Saturday, September 17 

 
 
 
On the ground that there would be big crowds of people gathering for an event “Harvest 
from international exchange at EXPO 2005” held at EXPO Plaza, distribution time of 
numbered tickets for Global House on Saturday, September 17 will be changed as 
follows. 
 
      Before the change: 5:00 pm 
      After the change: 3:00 pm 
 
Please note that distribution time will be changed only on Saturday, September 17. 


